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This bill makes clear that the Oregon legislature does NOT Care about what is best 

for the electorate, Oregon voters.  It is only last November 2025 that Oregonians 

rejected Rank Choice voting, because they do not want a more obtuse, convoluted 

election process that this bill represents.  This Bill fails the rule:  "Keep it Simple, 

Stupid."  My God, Oregon is in a doom loop led by power drunk, control freaks in the 

legislature.  Get a clue.   


